elp ensure no-one in our com‘mu.nity-
goes hungry by supporting
The Vineyard Care Centre

Please bring any of the non-perishable products below to
your morning registration between

Tuesday September 20th and Monday October 3rd

and see if we can beat our record of 7,181 items!
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!




